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THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
BEFORE THE

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Regarding West Swanzey Water Company

NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE PETITION FOR PUC APPROVAL OF RATE
SCHEDULES

West Swanzey Water Company (“Company”) provides notice to the Commission
that it intends to file a petition for a change in rate schedules with the Commission in
accordance with applicable Commission rules. The change in rate schedules will support
an increase in revenues and rates for the Company’s 84 customers. The Company plans
to use a proforma 2016 test year. The Company estimates that the increase in revenues
will be approximately $40,000 or 60%.

Respectively submitted,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cec: Sarah G Brown



